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MEETINGS 
 

The next regular meeting will be held on 

Thursday, March 16, 2017, at the K of C 

Hall at 7:00 PM.   
 

The next building committee meeting will 

be on Thursday, March 2nd at 7:00 PM. 
 

ATTENTION LADIES 
 

Our February meeting was a BUSY 

meeting and we have a lot of activities 

coming up in the next couple of Months. 

Prior to the meeting, Ed Spence from the 

MEET LIFE Committee gave a brief report 

and THANKED us for our generosity in 

contributing to this great work. Missouri 

has 43 Ultrasound Machines and ranks 4th 

in the Nation.  Abortions are down 50% 

since 2011! 

Congrats to Marge Gentemann and her 

crew of ladies who pulled off another 

successful Euchre tournament. This has 

been held for over 20 years!! THANKS to 

all who worked and donated to this event 

where proceeds go to Special Olympics. 

BUNCO is Sunday, March 5. Doors open 

at noon. Tickets still available. Call Debbie 

Moynihan at 240-8918 and come enjoy a 

fun afternoon and a delicious salad 

luncheon. 

Raffle tickets should have been received 

and the quilt is beautiful! Money and 

chances can be turned in at the fish fries or 

dropped in the mail. Speaking of the Fish 

Fries, there are a lot of blanks for workers. 

Schedule is at the end of this article. If you 

can help, please call Ruth Schnyder at 272-

8153. As usual, CAKES ARE NEEDED 

FOR ALL THE FISH FRIES!! 

The Fashion Show is getting closer. 

Captains of all the areas have met and are 

getting things organized. At our next 

meeting in April, tickets will be available. 

Price is $25. So, get your table, or several 

friends together and be at the meeting for 

the drawing for tables. Also, at the April 

meeting bring any donations for the Silent 

Auction, Basket Raffle or the Country 

Store. Any donation that you can 

contribute will be greatly appreciated!! 

Just an FYI-- Alice has a date for Quilts of 

Valor. It's Wednesday, April 19. Call her  
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at 272-5065 if you can help or can bring 

salads or desserts. We furnish lunch for the 

ladies. 

Joan Wilmas missed the attendance so next 

meeting it will be $15. Wilma Sitzer won 

the 50/50 of $22. 

Election of Officers will be held at the 

April Meeting. We are still in need of a 

President to fill out the next 2 years as 

Jeanette is unable to continue. If you 

would be willing to do this, call Rita at 

978-3295.  Next meeting is April 20th. 
 
 

 

 

FIRST FRIDAY FISH FRY 
 

The fish fry will be on March 3, 2017 with 

serving from 5:00 PM to 7:30 PM and as 

always we can use desserts. ALL 

WORKERS THAT ARE WORKING 

WITH FOOD NEED TO WEAR HATS.  

All those who are scheduled to work at 

the fish fries are asked to please remain 

and help with the final cleanup.  If you 

are scheduled to work and you can’t 

make it, it is your responsibility to find 

someone to replace you.  If you are not 

scheduled but can work, your help 

would be appreciated.    

 
Team #5            Nick Bizelli               661-5530 

11/4      3/3     3/17     4/7 

 
Renna, Mark.....978-1598  Martin, Ted..256-770-1401   

Deters, Ed……..240-7350  Loeffler, Don….240-3125 

Garvey, Mike….281-3635  Gardiner, Ron....978-7639 
Niehaus, Jason..713-2513  Batenhorst, Greg.980-1523 

Maher, Dennis..272-1114  Hernandez, L…..272-1913 

Swoboda, Don..240-4004  Deterding, Rob...240-1537 
Hackman, Rob..240-0699  Deterding, Nor....240-8907 

Weber, Robert..240-9308  Deterding, Luke.240-1537 

Thomas, Wm......240-9331 
Kirchoff, T……240-0501  Dickherber, T.....978-1386 

Haas, Michael..661-5845  Frey, Thomas…...281-0566 

Vohsen, Mike..294-1958  Vohsen, Andrew..978-1577 
Hibdon, Roy…..379-3283  Krussel Elmer…240-5139 

 
Team #6           Duane Randell         314-330-

5872 

12/2     3/3       3/17     3/24        4/14 
 

Dames, Geo…240-4671  McCleish, Mike....294-0097 
Forbeck, D..…272-5065  Ahlheim, Greg…...294-3032 

McBride, Art..379-0656  Patton, Stan…314 220-1554 

O’Brien, Jim…696-1111  Strodtman, Mark..240-4569 
Frisz, Kurt…...978-8817  Griesenauer, Ed…240-1875 

Schlenke, F…..980-8022  Schnyder, S....636-541-1855 

Lewis, Jim…...327-4968  Prakop, Bill…......281-4497 

Schmidt, R…..379-1046  Henson, Den..314-540-1295 

Saali, Justin....293-5873  Mueller, Darrell…240-1075 

Grun, Wm…...379-3652  Genteline, Tom....978-4055 

Allwin, Jeff.....240-8652  Alt, Harold..….314-609-8923 
Jung, Roger….978-0743  Kaufhold, Wm…..294-3367 
Moellinger, B..272-4047  Sallee, Karl…636- 614-8038 

 

GOOD OF THE ORDER 

 

Brother Jack Carusa was not present at the 

last meeting and missed the $65.00 

attendance prize. 

Brother Corey Jakuboski won the $23.00 

50/50. 
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HALL CLEANING 

 

The hall cleaning work list for March is as 

follows:   
 

Dennis Henson capt   314-540-1295 
 
Ron Haas…….240-5239  L Kreher…….980-3077 
C Bizelli……....240-2598   
I Dierkes……...978-7406  J Beaudry…..240-8811 
D Eickoff.. 314  496-2133  K Frisz……..978-8817 
S Finnegan….978-0559  E Griesenauer.240-1875   
M Haas….....661-5845  Jn Griesenauer.379-8791 
M McGrath…..240-5966 M Dominick 636-474-9007 

J Miklas………856-0414  K Sallee…636-614-8038 
B Morris.....…..294-1850  J Seibert…….978-6589 
J Strodtman…240-4569  B Bartlow.......294-2069 
 
 

GRAND KNIGHTS CORNER 
 

Sunday March 5th will be recruitment 

Sunday at church. The recruitment table 

will be set up in basement of church and 

we need recruiters to man table; if you can 

help contact Tracy at 314-397- 5463, if 

you can cover a mass.  In the future, all 5th 

Sunday masses will be at 8 AM at 

Assumption.   

Please email or call me with which mass 

you desire to help out 

(michael@catalfano.com 314-750-1436). 

 

ST BARNABAS HOLY NAME 

BREAKFAST 

 

The second Sunday of each month 

beginning in September, St Barnabas Holy 

Name will have all-you-can-eat breakfast 

of pancakes, potatoes, scrambled eggs, 

biscuits and gravy, two kinds of sausage 

and ham.  Coffee, orange juice and milk 

are all included and the price is just $8 per 

person. 

 

REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS 
 

Please remember the following Knights 

and their families in your prayers:  

Brother Knights: Juan Ante, Robert 

Atwater, John Bland, Al Buechler, Curtis 

Burkemper, Irwin Dierkes, Ted Kane, Jim 

Kwarta, Bob Lepping, Phil Meyers, Walter 

Molitor, Bob Schulte, Keith Schulte, John 

Vogel, Lawrence White, Paul Wilmes, Ron 

Wilmes 

Wives: Mike Catalfano, Fred Doering, 

Charlie Fierling, Edward Griesenauer, Sr, 

Les Hoeckelman, Rick McLeish, Phil 

Meyers, Charles Pabst, Stan Patton, Robert 

Snopko, Don Swoboda, John Vogel, Ron 

Yeamans 

Sons: Jerry Pieper, Vince Scully, Gene 

Thornhill 

Daughters: Curtis Burkemper, Ron Haas  

Brothers of Knights: Les Hoeckelman, 

Bob Mueller, Jerry Pieper, Ron Yeamans 

Sisters of Knights: Jerry Prinster, Les 

Hoeckelman 

Mothers: Nick Doering, Greg Doering, 

Joe Doering, Fred Doering III 

Fathers: 

Son-In-Law: Don Phillips 

Grandson: William Grumich 

Granddaughter: Henry Prinster 

Brother-In-Law: Larry Buehler, Pat Hunt 

Sister-In-Law: Les Hoeckelman 

Daughter-In-Law: John Vogel 

All who have cancer or are ailing.  

 

CONDOLENCES 
 

Our condolences are extended to the 

families of Brother Knights Al Buechler 

whose brother-in-law died, Joseph Molitor 

who died and Joseph Molitor, Jr..  
 

 

FISH FRY 
 

Thanks to the 2 brother knights who came 

forward to co-chair fish fries next year, we 

are still in need of 3 brothers to captain 

and to run the fish fry teams.  If that is 

something you could handle, contact Mike 

Catalfano at 314-750-1436 or Jim Piel at 

978-3560.   
 

ACTIVITIES 

 

Home Association Meeting      Mar. 2, 2017 

Fish Fry        Mar. 3, 2017 

Bunco        Mar. 5, 2017 

Charity Meeting     Mar. 14, 2017 

Regular Meeting     Mar. 16, 2017 

Adopt-a-Street cleanup    Mar. 18, 2017  

Fashion Show        June 7, 2017 

 

EUCHRE TOURNAMENT 

 

The euchre tournament on February 18, 2017 

at the K C Hall to benefit the Special 

Olympics was again a success, with a total 

profit of $1,331.82. thanks to Dennis Henson 

and Marge Gentemann for chairing. 

 

LADIES FISH FRY WORKERS 

 
3-3-17 Cake Cutters: Rosella Schneider, Bonnie 

Hoeckelman, Margie Prinster, Alice Forbeck. 50-50: 

Therese Scherer, Jane Haas.  Runner: needed 

3-10-17 Cake Cutters: Yvette Wiemann, Norma 
Prinster, Rosemary Pieper, Sharon Scully. 50-50: 

Carol Prinster, Mary Stoverink. Runner: needed 

3-17-17 Cake Cutters: Cathy Gnade, Mary Peters, 
Joann Schoenherr, Debbie Moynihan. 50-50: Julie 

ChristyRunner: needed 

3-24-17 Cake Cutters: Yvette Wiemann, Norma 
Prinster, Bonnie Hoeckelman 

50-50: Carol Prinster, Julie Christy 

Runner: needed  
3-31-17 Cake Cutters: Margie Prinster, Kathy 

Niehaus, Mary Fetsch, Ann Schulte 

50-50: Martha Kaulfield, Julie Christy 
Runner: needed 
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